
Local Development Plan: Draft Supplementary Guidance -Householder 
Development - Advice and Best Practice 

 
Consultation Period: 28 January 2015 to 11 March 2015 
Dundee City Council is inviting comments on Draft Supplementary Guidance for 
Householder Development - Advice and Best Practice. 
  
The role of Supplementary Guidance is to provide additional detail on specialist 
subject areas to support the Local Development Plan. The draft Supplementary 
Guidance on Householder Development – Advice and Best Practice has been 
written in support of Policy 10 (Householder Development) of the Dundee Local 
Development Plan 2014. 
  
The draft document sets out guidance for anyone considering altering or extending 
their property.  It provides advice and best practice on the design, scale and location 
of householder development which includes works such as extensions, 
conservatories, garages and driveways. 
  
You can view the draft Supplementary Guidance and find out how to make 
comments on the document at www.dundeecity.gov.uk/planningconsultations 
  
The 6 week consultation period runs from 28 January 2015 – 11 March 
2015.  During this period we will be holding a drop in event at the Central Library and 
at Dundee House where Planning Officers will be available to answer any questions 
you may have about the draft document.  The dates and times of the drop in 
events are - 
  
Central Library, Wellgate - Thursday 12 February 2015 from 12pm – 3 pm 
  
Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street - Thursday 5 March 2015 from 9am – 
12pm   
  
If you require further information about the draft Supplementary Guidance please 
email localdevplan@dundeecity.gov.uk or telephone 01382 433105 during office 
hours. 
 


